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Providence House 
 
 

The mission of Providence House is to provide a  
faith-based self-sufficiency and transitional housing  
program for motivated women with young children  

who are homeless or in danger of becoming homeless. 
 

 
Dear Friends of Providence House, 
On behalf of our board members, staff, and participants, 
we thank you for your support. Due to you we have 
many women on the road to success and independence. 
Providence House has a participant studying to become a 
nurse, two participants who went from working two part-
time positions to being hired for full-time positions, one 
at a bank and another as a receptionist; another woman 
who passed her supervisor’s exam in her current positon 
and received a promotion; another woman received her 
CNA certificate and is planning on continuing her studies 
in the health field and more stories like this we could 
share. We thank you!  Jean Takacs, Executive Director. 

 
If you would like more information about  
Providence House call (239)692-8779 or  

visit our website at:  
 

www.providencehousenaples.org   
 
 

“Like Us” on our Facebook page:   

https:www.facebook.comprovidencehousenaples/ 
 

 

Saint William Gift Shop  
 

With gratitude for the support of our Saint Ann friends, 
we want to remind you that we will be conveniently open 
seven days a week throughout the summer months. 
 

In addition to birthday, anniversary and holiday gifts, we 
have year round displays of Baptism, First Communion 
and Confirmation gifts. This year, we have added greet-
ing cards and Trappist Jams and Jellies to our complete 
line of sacramentals. 
 

Proceeds from the shop which is operated by our Council 
of Catholic Women benefit the Council’s scholarships and 
charities. 
 
 

 

St. William Gift Shop is located in the church on Seagate 
Drive just west of  the Waterside Shops 

 

Open daily 11:30pm – 2:00pm  
 

(Closed ½ hour for the 12:10 mass) 
 

Before and After all weekend masses 

 
Marriage Struggling?  

 

If your marriage has become troubled and stressed, un-
loving or uncaring; if you have grown cold and distant; 
even if you are divorced or separated, or are thinking 
about it, no matter how bad it may be…  
 
Retrouvaille can help, as it has helped tens of thousands 
of others.  

 

Our next program in Tampa begins  
 

Aug 18-20, 2017.   
 

For more information, visit  
 

www.HelpingMarriages.org,  
 

or  
call (813) 816-0711.   

 

Not counseling or group therapy.   
 

All contacts and names held in  
strictest confidence.   

 

 
ST. VINCENT DE PAUL/ST. ANN  

CONFERENCE  
NEED ASSISTANCE FOR THE  

SUMMER MONTHS 
 

Saint Ann Conference is seeking volunteers to help us 
this Summer from June through October. Those who 
volunteer will assist in providing food through our self 
service pantry, assist in determining financial support, 
provide clothing and furniture vouchers from our thrift 
store on Davis Blvd. to those in need in the community. 
Volunteers provide this assistance at our office facility 
located at 4451 Mercantile Rd. Office hours are Monday 
through Friday 10am - 2pm. 
 

Volunteers are only required to sign up for one day dur-
ing the week. There is an orientation session and on the 
job training program. Those families who receive rental 
assistance are approved through home visits by the vol-
unteers . St. Vincent de Paul requires that two volunteers 
must be involved with the home visit . We are asking our 
Saint Ann parishioners to please consider volunteering 
for this work of charity.  

 

For additional information, please contact  
Paul Gladdys at (239) 293-7955.   

Thank you Saint Ann Conference. 
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Considering Law School or  
know someone interested? 

 
If considering law school or know someone interested, 
Ave Maria School of Law is located in the heart of Na-
ples, FL in the beautiful Vineyards community. Monsignor 
Frank McGrath serves as on-campus chaplain. He can 
always be found on campus with his loving dog, Driver. 
Generous scholarships available, including a special op-
portunity for veterans to attend law school at no cost. 
July 15 application deadline for the Fall 2017 starting 
class. June LSAT scores accepted.  
 

 
Please contact the  

Admissions Office for more information:  
info@avemarialaw.edu or (239) 687-5420.  

 
Theology on Tap  

 

Tuesdays at 6:30pm  
at rotating Parishes  

 
 
 
 

Theology on Tap is an exciting program for young 
adults, who can learn about their faith while building 
community.   
This year Theology on Tap will be held at various parish-
es throughout the diocese.  Each location will host a se-
ries of weekly talks and discussions on relevant topics in 
a relaxed atmosphere. Come for fellowship, food, a pint 
and a prayer or BYOB!   
 

First Tuesdays  
St. John the Evangelist Parish, 625 111th Avenue North   

Second Tuesdays  
St. Agnes Parish, 7775 Vanderbilt Beach Road   
in the Parish Hall. 
 

Third Tuesdays   
St. Peter the Apostle Parish, 5130 Rattlesnake Hammock Rd 
in the Parish Office. 
 

Fourth Tuesdays 
St. William Parish, 601 Seagate Drive. 
 

Fifth Tuesdays  
Social night at a local restaurant (to be announced). 

 
 

 
RSVP AHEAD OF TIME IF YOU NEED BABYSITTING   

 
please contact Theresa Barbale at (239) 776-5489. 
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(239) 262-4110 
facebook.com/SaintAnnSchool ~ www.stann.net 

Our                          Anniversary! Saint Ann Catholic School 

Saint Ann Catholic School 
MISSION STATEMENT 

Saint Ann Catholic School, a ministry of Saint Ann Parish, rooted in Gospel values and the teachings 
of the Roman Catholic Church, welcomes and inspires children in Pre-K3 through 8 to Live Jesus, to 
embrace academic excellence, and to foster discipleship in the spirit of Saint Francis de Sales, the 
Gentleman Saint, and Saint Ann, the Grandmother of Jesus. In partnership with our families and the 
community, we support and celebrate each child as the Heart of God on earth through an education 
of mind, body and spirit. 

 

FREQUENTLY ASKED QUESTIONS 
 

What is the school’s accreditation? 
Saint Ann Catholic School is accredited by the Florida Catholic Conference (FCC) and part of the Catholic School System of the 
Diocese of Venice under the direction of Bishop Frank Dewane. Also Saint Ann School is a member of the National Catholic Edu-
cation Association (NCEA) and the National Council for Private School Accreditation. 
 

Does the school participate in state testing? 
Catholic elementary schools do not participate in the Florida test (FCAT). However, all students in grades 2-8 take the IOWA Tests 
of Basic Skills (ITBS). This test provides not only comprehensive accountability, but also diagnostic information as well. Test 
scores throughout the Diocese reflect excellent academic progress. 
 

What credentials do the teachers possess? 
Our school is staffed by well qualified administrators and faculty. All our teachers are required to meet the standards of the Florida 
Catholic Conference and Southern Association of Colleges and Schools. Teachers are certified and licensed through the state and 
participate in the state professional development program which requires recertification every five years. 
 

How safe is Saint Ann School? 
Providing a safe learning environment is inherent in our Catholic school mission. All school employees and volunteers are finger-
printed. A Critical Incidence Response Plan is set up for possible emergencies along with several additional protection measures 
such as a camera system and security guard. 

ADMISSION INQUIRY 
Please contact Mr. Adam Sandy, Director of Admissions to receive information concerning Saint Ann School admissions. 

Mr. Sandy may be reached at (239) 262-4110 or by email at asandy@stann.net  

 

 
2017  

 

Saint Ann Catholic School  
 

Honor Band (grades 7 & 8).  
 
 

They earned a superior rating 
 

and a second place trophy at  
 

the Music USA Festival at  
 

Universal Studios!!! 

 
 
Mrs. Marjorie Huelsman 
 

Title: Music Teacher for  
 

Elementary & Middle School  
 

Mrs. Marjorie Huelsman began her musical 
experiences at St Ann School in 1999 as gen-
eral music, choir, and band director. The 
mother of two, Mrs. Huelsman graduated 
cum laude with a Bachelor of Music Educa-
tion degree from Mansfield University in PA. 
She taught in Cape Cod and Nantucket areas 
of MA for 11 years where she was a member 
of the Cape Cod Symphony Orchestra, the College Light Opera Company, and conducted the 
Nantucket Community Band. She won two Best Musical Director awards from the Cape and 
Islands Community Theater Association. An experienced flutist, Mrs. Huelsman is a member of 
Flute Cocktail, a Naples based flute choir which performs throughout the area. Under her tute-
lage, the St. Ann Advanced Band has been featured at the Walt Disney World Magic Music 
Days festival and has received excellent ratings the Music USA Festival in Universal Studios. 
Mrs. Huelsman is a member of the Florida Music Educators Association, the Choristers Guild, 
and is certified in ORFF Level 1 as well as Music K-12 in Florida. 
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New Members: To those of you who are new to Naples or to 
the parish, welcome to Saint Ann! We are an active and vibrant 
parish. To initiate the registration process, please register on our 
website at naplesstann.com. You may alternately complete a form 
and drop it into the collection basket or mail it to the Parish Office. 
Any usher will be happy to show you where the forms are located. 
To All Registered Parishioners: Weekly donations are 
tracked through the envelope system, that is, through your parish 
registration number. This is one reason we encourage all to register 
with us regardless of whether you are full-time or seasonal parish-
ioners. Please call the parish office if your address changes. This 
saves us postage and keeps our census up-to-date. It may take up 
to eight weeks to make changes. Thank you. 
Electronic Giving: Would you find it helpful to have your 
donations to Saint Ann Church debited directly from your bank ac-
count or credit card as you do with other monthly bills? Saint Ann 
offers electronic giving for those who wish to have your contribu-
tion transferred electronically to the church. If you are a seasonal 
parishioner, this is particularly helpful in keeping up with your in-
tended offerings. Electronic giving makes life easier for you and 
yields significant benefits for your church. You can sign up for Elec-
tronic Giving at any time by completing an authorization form which 
is available in the parish office. 
 
Saint Ann Phase l Bereavement Support: This group will serve 
those who have experienced a more recent loss or still feel they 
may need more help. The goal is to assist the bereaved through 
the stages of their grief. Contact Paul Timko at 239-262-4640 or 
Cathie Mollo at 239-435-0873 to learn about the next scheduled 
class. Registration is required! 
 
Saint Ann Phase ll Bereavement Support: This group is nor-
mally for those individuals who have completed Phase 1 Bereave-
ment Support. Find support in the loss of a loved one. The Be-
reavement Support Group usually meets the first and third Tuesday 
of each month in the Saint Joachim Chapel from 4:00 pm to 5:00 
pm. Contact: Cathie Mollo at 239-250-8979 and Tina Tyler 239-682
-2032. 
 
Contemplative Prayer Group: All are welcome to join in 
“quiet time” before the Blessed Sacrament and to pray the Rosary 
and Divine Mercy Chaplet. The Prayer group normally meets Mon-
day evenings in Saint Joachim Chapel from 7:00 pm to 9:00 pm. 
Contact: Irma Lesser at 239-262-5810. 
Prayer Line: Is there someone you want the Contemplative 
Prayer Group to pray for? Contact Karen Reeb Hedstrom at 239-
262-4256. 
Faith Formation: Meeting days and times for programs etc. are 
as follows: Faith Formation classes K - 8 are held Sunday morning, 
9:30am - 12:00pm. 9th-10th Grade, Confirmation, First Communion 
and First Reconciliation programs meet on select Sunday after-
noons during the school year. RCIA attends night classes. Contact 
Sybil Steuart or call 239-262-4256, Ext. 203. 
 
Gabriel Project: Gabriel Project is a friendship and mentor-
ing program for pregnant women. If you need assistance or would 
like to volunteer, contact 239-601-7330. Volunteers are also need-
ed to drive women to doctor’s appointments. Contact: Carol Dan-
gler. 

Safe Environment: As part of the Safe Environment Program, the 
Diocese of Venice requires that all employees and those volunteers 
who work with children and/or vulnerable adults be fingerprinted 
and trained in Safe Environment. For further information, visit the 
Diocesan website at www.dioceseofvenice.org. Report all abuse to 
the Florida Department of Children and Families 800-962-2873. To 
report abuse by Diocesan personnel or volunteers, call the Diocesan 
Victims Assistance Coordinator, Barbara Di Cocco at 941-416-6114. 
Retrouvaille: Marriage in crisis? Retrouvaille can help. Call 
800-470-2230, or go to www.HelpOurMarriage.com.  
Sick and Homebound: I f you or a loved one is hospitalized 
or homebound, please contact the Parish Office to arrange for the 
reception of the Eucharist and/or for the Anointing of the Sick. 
Holy Orders and Religious Life: Any member of the parish 
staff is willing to assist you if you are considering a vocation as a 
Sister, Brother or priest in a religious order, or as a deacon or priest 
in a diocese. In addition, the vocation directors of the Oblates and 
of the Diocese of Venice are available for assistance in discernment. 

For the Oblates of Saint Francis de Sales, contact Father Alan Zo-
bler, O.S.F.S., 419-724-9851 or at zobler@oblates.us. For the Dio-
cese of Venice, contact Father Cory Mayer, 941-484-9543 Mayer 
@dioceseofvenice.org. 
Bulletin Announcements are to be submitted by email to 
Bulletin Editor John Esquivel at communications@naplesstann.com 
by 9:00 am Thursday, ten days prior to the requested publication 
date. Announcements normally run in the bulletin for three weeks 
and are edited as space permits. 
Ads: Contact J.S. Paluch Co. at 800-432-3240 www.jspaluch.com. 

Infant Baptism: Registered parishioners should contact the 
Faith Formation Office at least three months prior to the planned 
Baptism 239-262-4256, Ext. 203 or faithformation@naplesstann.com. 
Godparent documentation must be received at least two weeks prior to the 
scheduled baptism. Parent(s) requesting Infant Baptism for the first time at 
St. Ann’s parish are to attend and complete a required, scheduled parish 
Baptismal Preparation program. If for some reason, the parents are unable 
to attend the required program, they are to contact the Faith Formation 
Office to reschedule the date of the Baptism until a time after this require-
ment is met.  Infant Baptism may be held in or outside of Sunday Mass. 
Children over 7 are normally baptized through the RCIA process which culmi-
nates at Easter.  
Marriage: Couples w ishing to marry must meet w ith a 
priest before setting a date and at least six months in advance of 
an anticipated wedding in order to complete the preparation pro-
cess. For residents of Collier County, one member of the engaged 
couple must already be a registered Saint Ann parishioner for at 
least six months before the couple can make a request to be mar-
ried here. A couple may also request to be married here if a parent 
or grandparent of either the bride or groom is a regular practicing 
parishioner. In this case they must have the permission of both 
their Pastor/Administrator and the Pastor of Saint Ann and will usu-
ally complete their marriage preparation in their parish of origin. 
Contact: The Parish Office. 
Funerals: After a funeral director has been contacted but 
before any arrangements have been made public, please contact 
the Parish Office in order to arrange for a funeral time, vigil service 
and liturgy planning. Contact: Karen Reeb Hedstrom. 

 

Saint Ann Catholic School is seeking a full-time  
elementary teacher for the 2017-2018 school year. 

 

Saint Ann Catholic School is seeking a full-time elementary teacher 
for the 2017-2018 school year. Teacher is expected to follow the 
instructional mission of the school thereby enabling students to 
become knowledgeable and active Christians. Desired qualities 
include strong work ethic and good classroom management skills, 
as well as a strong background in use of technology, varied meth-
ods of assessment, and meeting the individual needs of all stu-
dents. Salary is commensurate with experience and education lev-
el. A competitive benefits package is included with this position. 
 
 

Duties and Responsibilities 
 

•  Teach in accordance with Diocese of Venice curriculum standards 
•  Support teachings of the Catholic church and foster discipleship in students 
•  Promote high academic standards enabling students to reach their full potential 
•  Prepare thoughtful lesson plans to advance student understanding using a           
 variety of teaching best practices 
•  Keep accurate and timely student records and documentation 
•  Actively supervise students throughout the school day as needed and sup-
 port a safe learning environment 
•  Attend all meetings, conferences as requested. 
•  Participate in extracurricular activities of the school 
•  Other responsibilities as outlined in the faculty handbook   

Qualifications 
 

•  Minimum of a BA/BS degree from an accredited university 
•  Minimum 2 years full-time teaching experience 
•  Florida certified or eligible for Florida certification within 6 months of  
 employment    

For inquiries, send resume and cover letter with qualifications to 
ggroch@stann.net. 


